
SCRC	Meeting	
May	5,	2029	

Attending:	Carol	Aron,	Deb	Rudd,	Michelle,	Gene	Wooden,	Amarissa	Wooden,	
Patrick	Myers	
	
To	do:	

• Deb	will	follow	up	with	what	needs	to	be	submitted	for	the	2018	grant	
• Michelle	will	send	an	e-mail	to	readers	for	the	scholarship	
• Amarissa	Send	e-mail	about	upcoming	races	and	how	races	thus	far	have	

gone	
• Carol	will	look	into	venue	for	Christmas	Lights	run/party	
• Patrick	B.	&	Thomas	L	should	contact	bridge	construction	people	about	

which	side	of	the	sidewalk	will	be	open	for	Circle	the	Bay.			
• Carol	will	contact	Benetti	about	Firecracker	Run	

	
Gala/Scholarship	Update:	
Working	on	getting	sponsorships	so	costs	are	covered.		Also	getting	items	for	raffle.		
Should	have	fliers	at	races.			
	
Received	two	scholarship	applications.		Michelle	and	the	readers	will	review	shortly.	
	
Marketing	
E-mail	push	about	upcoming	races	and	the	Gala.		Also	update	about	events	thus	far	
and	charitable		
	
Money	
Amarissa	has	updated	books.	Will	be	some	minor	changes.		She	requested	electronic	
statements	some	time	back,	but	they	are	still	sending	hard	copies	and	charging	$10	
a	month.		She	will	go	in	and	ask	them	to	switch	and	for	a	refund.	
	
Training	more	people	in	Webscorer	
Give	people	numbers	on	Wednesday	night	run	and	have	people	who	are	interested	
learn	how	to	use	the	tablet.		They	should	watch	the	how-to	video	first.			
	
Race	recap	and	look	forward	
Roseburg	to	Coos	Bay:			
Went	very	well.		Donated	approximately	$3,000	to	Camp	Millennium,	about	$1,000	
more	than	last	year.			
	
Fliers	for	upcoming	races:		Would	be	great	to	have	1	flier	for	Triple	Crown	races.		
Also,	start	on	flier	for	Sunset	race.	
	
First	Community	Credit	Union	has	a	blow-up	finish	line	thing	that	we	can	borrow.			
	
Triple	Crown	



Amarissa	looking	into	getting	magnets	to	put	on	the	back	so	folks	can	hang	them	
together.	
	
We	got	rejected	for	this	year’s	Hospital	grant	because	we	didn’t	send	in	a	report	for	
2018	grant.		Deb	will	follow-up	to	see	what	they	need.		She	did	send	a	thank-you	and	
pictures.		There	was	not	a	form	to	fill	out	for	follow	up	that	she	was	aware	of.	
	
Circle	the	Bay	
Is	the	sidewalk	crossing	the	McCullough	bridge.		going	to	be	open	in	August?		
Important	to	check.		Patrick	Myers	can	help	with	that	race.	
	
Sunset	Trail	Run	
Patrick	requested	that	people	start	getting	swag	for	the	race.		He’s	looking	into	
getting	good	quality	shirts.		
	
Mac’s	Run	
We	didn’t	get	the	gazebo.		Will	set	up	a	tent	in	the	grassy	area.	
	
Christmas	Lights	Run	
Carol	will	look	into	a	new	venue	(history	museum?)	and	have	it	be	a	potluck.		Date:		
December	18.	
	


